
News Release ：Tokyo Individualized Educational Institute, Inc.        (4745 TSE １)    

                                                
                                                                                                       February 23, 2015 

 

 

Tokyo Individualized Educational Institute Announces the  
Opening of New Schools  

 
Tokyo Individualized Educational Institute, Inc. (TIEI) announces that the Company will 

open “Kawasaki Nishiguchi School (Kawasaki-shi, Kanagawa)” as new individualized 
educational school on March, 2015 as follows. 

This will be the 219
th
 school of TIEI’s individualized educational school. The number of 

openings already achieved the plan, which was based on “Shining☆2015” medium-term 

management plan by the end of the  next fiscal year (Fiscal year ending February 2016).  
According to the medium-term management plan, TIEI opened 22 schools from the fiscal 

year ended February 2013, and each school is showing steady growth for its number of new 
students and students enrolled. Opening of new school contributes to the TIEI’s sustainable 
and steady growth.  

 
 

Tokyo Individualized Educational Institute Kawasaki Nishiguchi School 
 
1) Date of opening: March 19, 2015  
 
2) Address: 

2F Taiyo Bldg., 3-3-1 Nakasaiwai-cho, Saiwai-ku, Kawasaki-shi, Kanagawa 212-0012 
(6 minutes’ walk from JR Kawasaki Station, 9 minutes’ walk from Keikyu Kawasaki Station) 

 
3) School Opening Outline 

In this area, school-age population is rapidly increasing, and there are many schools. To 
meet the local customers’ needs with existing neighbor schools, TIEI decided to open the 
new school.  

 
  


